
CORRESPONDENCE 
2015 NOVEMBER 23

Copied to: 
    City Manager 
    Dir. Engineering 
    Dir. Planning & Building

NOTE: The Engineering Department is supportive of the Burnaby 
Gogo's request for temporary signs on street boulevards subject to 
further review and confirmation of the specific locations and 
number of signs. Council approval is recommended.  Some of the 
requested locations are on school or park property and they will be 
redirected accordingly.


